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March 15, 2021 
 
Bill Steele, Mayor 
City of Port Colborne 
66 Charlotte Street  
Port Colborne ON L3K 3C8 
 

SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
williamsteele@portcolborne.ca  

 
 
Dear Mayor Steele, 
 
I wanted to acknowledge and offer my thanks, on behalf of the Township, for your recent 
donation of disposable face coverings.  
 
The events of the past year have not only provided some unique challenges for us as 
elected officials, but also, shown a kinder and more collaborative side to public life of 
which we can be very proud as we serve our constituents. 
 
This donation by the City of Port Colborne is certainly an excellent example of this 
sentiment, which will help us to pay forward your generosity to the benefit of our 
residents. 
 
Thank you again for your support and I look forward to working together in future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Gibson 
Mayor 
 
 
CC: Scott Lawson, Fire Chief 
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